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Response from Andrew Gillum for Governor 

Hi, 

I am writing to respond to a complaint that I have received in regard to "The Patriots 
Foundation" and against Andrew Gillum. First 1 would like to list a couple of facts: 

1) I did not become Treasurer of this campaign until after August 28, 2018 
2) 1 have not readily located a contribution from Candide Group LLC 
3) 1 have not readily located a contribution from Aner Ben-Ami 
4) Exhibit 3 embedded within the complaint looks like an independent 

communication or even a coordinated effort. An admission of endorsement 
does not always result in a direct contribution. 

While 1 am only responding to the complaint with the facts that I can provide about the matter, 
1 am not sure what is completely required of me aside from responding. 

Thank you. 
Shelby Green 

On Fri, Apr 5, 2019 at 2:57 PM CELA <CELA@fec.gov> wrote: 

mailto:CELA@fec.gov

